## **William Harbit**

Dr. William G. Harbit, 84, a retired Gilman and Marshalltown chiropractor, died Friday, Feb. 10, in

St. Petersberg, Fla.

Funeral services were conducted Wednesday at First United Methodist Church in Marshalltown, with burial in Rose Hill Memorial

Gardens there.

The son of Frank and Grace Peoters Harbit, he was born Feb. 6. 1911 in West Branch. He was a graduate of Palmer College of Chiropractic in Davenport and practiced √for 43 years.

He was married to Edythe Harvey Aug. 9, 1931. They lived in Gilman and Marshalltown before retiring to

Florida in 1988.

He was a past president of the Chiropractic Society of Iowa, a past member of the International Chiro-practic Association, a member of the Federation for Straight Chiro-Epractic Organization, a charter member of United Straight Chiropractic of Iowa and a former cochairman of the Insurance Relations Commission of Iowa.

He is survived by one daughter, Billie Sowards of St. Petersburg; two sons, Gary of Greenville, S.C., and Douglas of Tocoma Park, Md.; six grandchildren; one great-grand-son; and a foster son, Terry Morri-son of McKinney, Texas.